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Announcement of Share Buy Back

The Board of Directors of FOCOL
Holdings Limited on the 21* February, 2019
determined to undertake a short term
buyback programme of ordinary shares with
immediate effect. The buyback programme
is designed to increase shareholder value
and improve dividends per share. It makes
good business sense for the Company to
purchase such ordinary shares and cancel
them. It is anticipated that this programme
will last for three months.
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